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I am not sure why the Gas Industry is so opposed to people....and to transparency!  If 

you are going to put this into peoples homes, they surely have a right to know about it 

and plan for it all.   We have NO idea aabout the safetly or lack of it with this very 

volital substance.    

I live in a manufactured home park and many in this park have gas.  I don't even 

want to live next ot someone who has this piped into their home.  Please do not let 

this progress at all.  And if is progresses, and we have hydrogen piped here and 

there, it MUST be totally proven safe before it is used, and...AND, all residents need 

to know that it is being used, and have a say in how.   Thanks.  Sue Craig 


